
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
The North Central Michigan College Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for 
November 26, 2024, has been rescheduled and will meet on Tuesday, 
December 10, 2024, at 4 p.m. in Library Conference Rooms 1 & 2.  
 
Questions should be directed to David Roland Finley, Ph.D., president, at 
(231) 348-6601.  
 
 
 
David Roland Finley, Ph.D.  
President  
North Central Michigan College  
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